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Car Sharing – Letter to Parents

Car sharing is when two or more people share a car and travel together, on the school run this could involve picking up a fellow pupil who lives close by, or dropping someone off at the end of the day. Car sharing is a great way to cut the cost of fuel, cut congestion and pollution, as well as reduce the number of cars around the school gates which will help keep pupils walking/cycling to school safer.  

As part of our efforts to promote sustainable travel, the school is committed to encouraging the number of parent/carers who use car sharing as a way to get to school. As such, we are asking all parents interested in car sharing (either by offering a lift or receiving one) to complete the form below. Once we have received all the responses, we will contact each of you with details of other car sharers in the same area.
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It will then be your responsibility to operate the car sharing agreement, whether you wish to share every day, weekly or alternating the morning / afternoon school run. It will also be your responsibility to ensure cars have valid MOT, tax and insurance, and that suitable car seats are supplied for all children. This is a requirement by law. 

_________________________________________________________________________________

If you are interested in either receiving a lift, or providing a lift, please complete the following form:
Your name: ___________________________________________________
Your child’s name: ______________________________________________
Home Address: _________________________________________________
Post code: _____________________________________________________
Telephone Number: _____________________________________________
Email Address: _________________________________________________
Time leaving home in the morning: ________________________________

Are you: 	Willing to drive? 		Letting your child be driven?		Both?
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